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Vanderbilt Drive Pathway Project 



 

Vanderbilt Drive Pathway Project Details 

 
 The pathway will be done in coordination with the Public Utilities Water Main Replacement Project and 

the Vanderbilt Beach Beautification MSTU’s FP&L Underground Power Conversion Project. 

 Construction could be phased with start dates to be determined.   

 Project limits are from 111
th

 Avenue North to Bonita Beach Road (approximately 4 miles). 

 Informational signage will be provided along the trail.  Signage will include directional signage, 

rules/safety, general information, and environmental considerations. 

 Consideration to minimizing environmental impacts has been made in the design and plans for 

construction of the project. 

 The proposed pathway surface is asphalt for capital cost effectiveness, reduced maintenance cost and 

because it is a multi-user friendly surface.   

 Permanent Easements:  Construction is proposed primarily within the existing rights- of-way on the 

west side of Vanderbilt Drive.  However, permanent easements may be proposed along the pathway. 

 Temporary Construction Easements (TCE):  Temporary construction easements may be needed for 

the construction project, pathway/sidewalk or water/utility lines.    

 Width:  The proposed improvements to the trail are to increase the width to an 8 foot wide pathway.  

The original width of 10-12 feet was reduced based on public input from the surrounding communities.   

 Costs: 

 Pathway project cost: estimated at approximately $570,000 - $640,000.  Final project costs are 

expected to change.  Due to the current economy it is our experience that contractor bids are 

coming in below the engineer’s estimate.   

 

 FP&L project cost: Current estimated cost for the underground power conversion is $850,000. 

 

 Public Utilities Water Main Replacement cost: This project is still in the initial phases therefore 

the cost is to be determined. 

 

*Due to projects being completed together, the costs may decrease in comparison to completing the 

projects individually. 

Anticipated Schedule 
 To be determined due to multi-project coordination.  

Who to Contact for Information 
  

Vanderbilt Beach Beautification MSTU’s FP&L Underground Power Conversion Project:   

Darryl Richard -239- 252-5775 or DarrylRichard@colliergov.net  

 

Vanderbilt Drive Pathway Project: 

Alison Bradford, P.E. – 239-252-6820 or AlisonBradford@colliergov.net 

 

Public Utilities Water Main Replacement Project: 

Mark Sunyak, P.E. -239-252-6083 or MarkSunyak@colliergov.net 

 

Collier County Growth Management Division Community Liaison: Connie Deane – 239-252-8192 or 

ConnieDeane@colliergov.net 
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